
From: Melanie Rodgers mrodgers@goochfirm.com
Subject: REMINDER: Documents Ready For Pick Up

Date: June 29, 2017 at 4:04 PM
To: pdulberg@comcast.net

Hi Paul –
 
I just wanted to remind you we have your documents and they are ready to be
picked up at your earliest convenience.
 
Best,
Stefanie Melone
Office Assistant
 
The Gooch Firm
209 S. Maint Street
Wauconda, IL 60084
P: 847-526-0110
F: 847-526-0603
	
This communication is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, found at 18
U.S.C. 2510 et. seq. and is intended to remain confidential and is subject to applicable
attorney/client and/or work product privileges. If you are not the intended recipient of this
message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply e-mail and then delete this message and all attachments. Do not deliver,
distribute or copy this message and/or any attachments and if you are not the intended
recipient, do not disclose the contents or take any action in reliance upon the information
contained in this communication or any attachments.



From: Melanie Rodgers mrodgers@goochfirm.com
Subject: RE: REMINDER: Documents Ready For Pick Up

Date: July 17, 2017 at 1:04 PM
To: Paul Dulberg pdulberg@comcast.net

Sounds great!
 
Best,
 
Stefanie Melone
Office Assistant
 
The Gooch Firm
209 S. Main Street
Wauconda, IL 60084
P: 847-526-0110
F: 847-526-0603
	
This communication is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, found at 18
U.S.C. 2510 et. seq. and is intended to remain confidential and is subject to applicable
attorney/client and/or work product privileges. If you are not the intended recipient of this
message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply e-mail and then delete this message and all attachments. Do not deliver,
distribute or copy this message and/or any attachments and if you are not the intended
recipient, do not disclose the contents or take any action in reliance upon the information
contained in this communication or any attachments.
 
 
 
From:	Paul	Dulberg	[mailto:pdulberg@comcast.net]	
Sent:	Monday,	July	17,	2017	12:00	PM
To:	Melanie	Rodgers	<mrodgers@goochfirm.com>
Subject:	Re:	REMINDER:	Documents	Ready	For	Pick	Up
	
Hi	Melanie,
Thanks
As	soon	as	I	have	help	to	move	them	I	will	be	there	to	pick	them	up.
Thanks	again,
Paul

Paul	Dulberg
847-497-4250

On	Jun	29,	2017,	at	4:04	PM,	Melanie	Rodgers	<mrodgers@goochfirm.com>	wrote:

Hi Paul –
 
I just wanted to remind you we have your documents and they are
ready to be picked up at your earliest convenience.
 

mailto:mrodgers@goochfirm.com


 
Best,
Stefanie Melone
Office Assistant
 
The Gooch Firm
209 S. Maint Street
Wauconda, IL 60084
P: 847-526-0110
F: 847-526-0603
	
This communication is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act,
found at 18 U.S.C. 2510 et. seq. and is intended to remain confidential and is
subject to applicable attorney/client and/or work product privileges. If you are
not the intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed
to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply e-mail and then
delete this message and all attachments. Do not deliver, distribute or copy this
message and/or any attachments and if you are not the intended recipient, do
not disclose the contents or take any action in reliance upon the information
contained in this communication or any attachments.


